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MESSAGE FROM THE EDITORS

We are pleased to announce that three prominent scholars have 
joined the editorial board of the Journal of Chinese Linguistics (JCL):

WOLFGANG BEHR (毕鹗)
University of Zurich, Zurich

JIE XU (徐杰)
University of Macau, Macau

BOJIANG ZHANG (张伯江)
Chinese Academy of Social Sciences, Beijing

It is our honor and pleasure to have them on board. We thank them 
for contributing their time and expertise to JCL and look forward to 
working with them.

Shengli Feng and Virginia Yip
September 2022


